
  

 

 

 

 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 

SANTA CLAUS PARADE, SATURDAY DECEMBER 10 

 
December 1, 2016 (Iqaluit, Nunavut) – the City of Iqaluit is pleased to invite 
residents to this year’s Santa Claus Parade, which will be held Saturday, 
December 10th. The parade will start from the Nakasuk school parking lot at 12 
noon, and will end at the Arctic Winter Games Arena, where Santa will be 
available at the Youth Centre for pictures and hot chocolate.  

To participate in the parade, all floats and individuals must be registered in 
advance with the City of Iqaluit. For additional information, as well as to register, 
please contact the Recreation Department at 979.5611, or email 
recreation@city.iqaluit.nu.ca. Prizes will be awarded to the best entries. 
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For additional information please contact: 
 
Andrea Spitzer 
Communications 
City of Iqaluit 
Email: a.spitzer@city.iqaluit.nu.ca 
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